
 

 

Henrico Police Seeks Public’s Help in W. Broad Street Shooting 
 

(Henrico County, Va.): Henrico Police is seeking help from the public following an early morning shooting 

in the Three Chopt Magisterial District. 

On Sunday, April 13, 2025, around 3:30 a.m., Henrico Police responded to the 11000 block of W. Broad 

Street for a reported shooting. Once on scene, officers found several vehicles damaged from what 

appeared to be gunfire. There were no reported injuries from this incident. 

During the preliminary investigation, officers were able to identify a suspect in connection to this shooting. 

Tyjay Jerome Bell, 19, of Henrico, was arrested after attempting to flee the area. Mr. Bell was charged 

with attempted malicious wounding and use of a firearm I in the commission of a felony.  

Detectives in the Division’s Criminal Investigations Section continue to look into this shooting. Anyone 

with video footage (i.e. cell phone, ring cameras) of this incident is asked to upload it directly to Det. B. 

Kelly via the Division’s Community Portal for this case; you may also scan the QR code below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone with further information can contact Det. B. Kelly at police@henrico.gov. You can also submit tips 

anonymously via Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or by using P3tips.com.  

 

### 
 

CONTACT  

Karina Bolster, Office of Public Affairs 
Karina.Bolster@henrico.gov 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

April 14, 2025 
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